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Key Dates
3rd-5th June –Y6 PGL Residential
4th June –2B Trip to V &A Museum
10th June – RB trip to Battersea Zoo
14th June – EYFS Father’s day event 
26th June-2nd July – Book Fair
9th July – RB, 3B and 6B Parent/Teacher meetings
10th July - Sports Day
11th July – English stream, 1B, 2B, 4B & 5B Parent/Teacher meetings
17th July – Nursery Graduation
Half Term
27th -31st May
3rd June – Bilingual stream return to school.
4th June – English stream return to school.
End of Term
18th July – Bilingual Stream finish
23rd July – English Stream finish


Class assemblies
Year 5-Thursday June 20th @ 2:30
Year 4-Thursday June 27th @ 2:30
Year 1-Tuesday July 2nd @ 2:30
Year 2-Tuesday July 9th @ 2:30 
Year 3-Thursday July 11th @ 2:30 
Year 6-End of Year production Thursday July 18th @ 5.00pm                                
Belleville Wix Academy, Wix's Lane, Clapham Common North Side, London , SW4 0AJ


Weekly Attendance
95% Target

Nursery – 94.0%	[image: ]
RB – 95.7%	
RF – 98.9%	
RM – 93.3%	[image: ]
1B – 100%		
Y1 – 89.4%  	[image: ]
2B – 98.0%  	
Y2 – 96.7%		
3B – 99.3%	
Y3 – 94.8%	[image: ]
4B – 96.2%	
Y4 – 98.1%            
5B – 94.0%	[image: ]
Y5 – 98.6%	
6B – 100%	
Y6 – 90.0%	[image: ]




When was the last time you did something for the first time?                                                                                                                  17th May 2019

	
We have made it to the end of our first summer half term already…I think summer 2 may feel just as quick with so many things going on (parent teacher meetings, class assemblies, end of year shows, graduation etc.). Do keep an eye out for the key dates in the coming weeks.

[image: ]
Year 3 and 3B Trip to The Science Museum
Last Friday, year 3 spent a lovely day exploring the Wonderlab at the Science Museum as part of their learning about light. At the Wonderlab they tried out all sorts of hands-on experiments. They loved the screen where your body is mirrored, but with different colours to show heat spots. In addition, the children watched a show on what is needed to create an explosion of light. The trip was a blast!


[image: Image result for Table Top sale clip art]PTA Table Top Sale Last Sunday, we had a very enjoyable time in school doing one of my favourite activities – shopping! There was a lovely relaxed atmosphere and amazing things to buy at the Table Top Sale. Thank you to everyone who made the event possible by organising it, selling their precious wares and those who came for some bargain hunting.  


[image: Image result for thank you in irish]Whole School Photograph On Wednesday, we were very fortunate that the sun shone brightly as we smiled for the camera whilst we had our first BWA whole school photograph taken! We are so grateful for your support and patience with this and we offer many, many thanks to those parents who so kindly volunteered to help us escort all the pupils to the common and back again, safely. We couldn’t have done it without you. Thank you. 

[image: Image result for coding clip art]
 Year 5 Coding Our Year 5 have been working hard to learn how to code.  This term they have created their own game using the coding program Hopscotch. As well as coding, they have created presentations of their learning on their Geography topic - The Water Cycle - using I-Movie.  We believe Year 5 are well on their way to becoming the tech pioneers of the future.

[image: ]International Morning Year 1 had a wonderful morning celebrating international day. All the children made beautiful posters for the event, about a country of their choice.  We were very impressed by the effort the children made at home. Thank you to all our parents who supported them in making such informative posters.  During the event we enjoyed sharing delicious food from a variety of countries including; France, Pakistan, Lithuania, Cyprus, Spain, Jamaica, Iran and lots more.  Thank you to all parents who were incredibly generous in the food they brought to share. 

[image: ]Summer Term Book Fair – Message from Mrs Baker We are hosting another travelling book fair at BWA from Wednesday 26th June to Tuesday 2nd July and would much appreciate the help of our lovely parents to run this smoothly. You were an invaluable help at the February fair which was a great success. These book fairs raise funds for us to spend on new and exciting books for class libraries and reading groups as well as giving the children the opportunity to browse through books in real life and grab a new read for the summer holidays!  Any help would be greatly appreciated. 

[image: ]Slapped Cheek and Roseola Please be aware that we have had a few cases of slapped cheek and roseola in the school. Do keep us informed if your child has had this diagnosis and if you wish to find helpful information on these viruses, do look at the NHS website.  

[image: ]Parent teacher meetings 
English Stream – 11th July  
[image: Image result for new blue gate clip art]Bilingual Stream - Tuesday 9th July for Reception, Y3, Y6 & Thursday 11th July for Y1, Y2, Y4 and Y5
You will have noticed our new blue gates this morning. Thank you for your patience whilst these were being installed. 


I wish you all a very happy half term break and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th June. 
                     Séana Henry
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